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Message from our
principal Mr. Rohloff

At Paseo Pointe we R.I.S.E to Success
by being Responsible, showing Integrity,
remaining Safe, and being Engaged by

Empowering Excellence.

The exciting time is now for our 3rd-8th graders.
Testing season is upon us and we are so proud
of the progress our students have made. Please
consider following the recommendations for
testing to support your students in excelling on
the test! We know there is a certain amount of
anxiety in testing, but we want to encourage our
students so the “butterflies in their stomach” do
not turn into unhealthy stress.
I also want to give a big shout-out to our booster
parents for putting on the Apex event at Paseo
Pointe. Our PreK-5th graders had so much fun
with the obstacle course and the middle
schoolers enjoyed the color battle.
Before ending, I just want to recognize that the
end of the year will be upon us quickly, so we are
trying to promote peaceful, meaningful learning
each day we have left before summer. Have a
great April!

#EmpoweringExcellence

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A9sTahgZWToh1CMF88n5B9t8YAFy6UuSh5wvveYnGpk/edit


Dates to Remember

|Coaches’
Corner

Over the course of the last two weeks,
Paseo Pointe has participated in the Apex
Leadership Fundraiser. Apex athletes
came into classrooms every day to teach
students lessons about how to be a great
leader both on and off campus. Paseo
Pointe students, families and staff were
able to raise over $30,000 for our school!
Thank you everyone for your
contributions and your support. We could
not have done this without you!

-Maestra Hurtado y Maestra González
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This month our team is committed to

rewarding Ram Positives for students that

are meeting our school RISE expectations.

During testing, students will be able to

earn additional Ram Positives for

remaining engaged during the test,

showing their work or using the tech

features such as highlighting. Students are

able to spend their Ram Positives at our

RAMazon store which is open from

7:00-7:30 daily in the cafeteria as well as

classroom stores.


